
From: Lawrence Morgan <ljmorgan51@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 4:50 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass Project  
  
This purpose of this message is to share my thoughts on the potential Northern Pass project with respect to it 
passing near Concord. 
 
I don’t have a problem with the concept of the project but that statement is conditional.  I do, however, have a 
strong feeling about its impact on the Concord skyline.  The developer has been willing to take the line 
underground in various locations as part of strategy to sell the project to the state and I strongly believe that 
Concord, the capital of New Hampshire, warrants the same concession. 
 
I thank you for consideration of my position during the approval/public hearing process. 
 
Lawrence Morgan 
4 Palomino Ct 
Concord, NH  03301 
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